The Peru Fire Department is taking application for the upcoming hiring process. Applications may be picked up at the Main Fire Station, located at 85 W. Canal St., and must be returned by Tuesday, January 31st at 6pm.
Applicants must not have reached their 36th birthday by the date of hire per the 1977 Police and Firefighters Pension and Disability Fund Rules. A written mental aptitude test will be administrated, with a date and location to be determine after the application deadline.
Applicants that pass the written exam will then need to pass the Candidate Physical Ability Test (C-PAT) to be eligible for further consideration.
There are currently no upcoming job openings, but we are updating our hiring pool in the event that an opening becomes available. You may call the station at 765-472-2410 and ask for Chief Erick Hawk, or Pension Secretary Greg Hunt with any questions.

*Edit: Applicants need to be 21 years of age at the time of hire.
